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The Mayor and City Council shall discuss and possibly take action to award a Contractor Agreement to Interim
Public Management for "Professional Consulting Services for Executive Positions."  Discussion and Action.

In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section #3-215 it is recommended that
Interim Public Management (IPM) is awarded a contract and utilized for Executive Level Consulting Services,
when required, for the City of Maricopa, Arizona.

The City of Maricopa, Finance Department and City Manager’s Office reviewed the specifications and worked
with the Purchasing Staff to develop specifications and solicit a Request Statement of Qualifications (RSOQ)
#17-CM09272016. This RSOQ was competitively solicited and tentatively awarded to IPM.

Staff recommends approval of contract with Interim Public Management.
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